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Hello,

I’d just like to say that as a physician I would strongly urge you to disregard the position of the
Alberta Medical Association and expand the amount of data made public about physician
salaries. I do not believe the public is too stupid to understand that physicians pay overhead,
nor do I believe that what physicians bill the public purse is a private matter. Even if it was,
most billings are run through professional corporations and corporations are not people and
are not entitled to privacy concerning their dealings. 

Paul Kirvan, MD
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